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To try our best at everything we do 

Friday 10th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas card Project 
 
Welcome to our Christmas card project, which we are undertaking in partnership with Kids Card Factory.  
With your support the school will receive £1 profit from the sale of every pack of cards / mug and 50p from 
additional items.  
 
We are delighted to enclose your child’s artwork which will be professionally reproduced into greeting cards, 
to the highest commercial standard using responsibly sourced paper.  The charm of the project is that your 
child has created their very own masterpiece which is as individual as they are and can be sent out to friends 
and family. 
 
Please be aware, during the card production process it is necessary for a small amount of your child’s image to 
be trimmed off.  Whilst every effort will be made to ensure your child’s artwork has been designed to the 
guidelines, if there are important parts or text of the design within 6mm of the edge of the paper, these will 
not be seen on the finished cards.  Please double check before submitting your order.  
 
Please enclose your payment by cheque, made payable to Nettleton Community Primary School  
If you have any queries regarding this project please contact Julie Grant in the school office. 
 
Additional artwork can be done at home to include siblings and family members or to produce alternative 
greetings such as “Birthday”, “Thank You” or left blank. Just complete a separate order form for each design.  
 
Kids Card Factory can also produce bulk orders of your child’s artwork for your business, to include Company 
logo in either A5 or A6 format.  
 
Call 01753 893926 for a quote.  
 
All artwork must be returned to school no later than Friday 17th November. 
 
Thank you for your continued fundraising support of our School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rhiannon Morgan 
Head of School 
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